
1000 West Nifong Boulevard, Building 1 
Columbia, Missouri 65203 

(573) 447-0292 

 

www.crockettengineering.com 
 

December 27, 2018 
 
Community Development Dept. 
City of Columbia, MO 
PO Box 6015 
Columbia, MO 65205 
 
RE: Street Name Change – The Brooks, Plat No. 2 
 
Community Development Dept., 
 
On behalf of my Client, The Brooks at Columbia, LLC, I would like to take this 
opportunity to submit for a street name change for the above subject plat. 
 
Due to duplicate street name requests on both The Brooks Plat No. 2 & Creeks Edge 
Plat No. 4 for the name “Kiawah Court/Lane”, we request that The Brooks Plat No. 2 
“Kiawah Court” be changed to “Shadow Hawk Court”.  
 
Shadow Hawk Court has been approved by BCJC. In addition, The Brooks at 
Columbia, LLC still owns all lots which would have addresses on the street with this 
name change request. The lots within The Brooks Plat No. 2 that would have 
addresses off of this new street name would be lots 259, 260, 261, 262, 263, 264 & 
C7. 
 
Please process this request and should you have any questions or need anything 
further feel free to reach out. 
 
Sincerely, 
Crockett Engineering Consultants, LLC 
 
 
 
 
Andy Greene, EIT 
  
 


